
 

 

To: Parents/Carers of Students going to London 

Our Ref:  87390666  

4 January 2023  

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am writing to you to inform you of a change in the mode of transport that we will be using to travel to 

London on Wednesday 11January 2023 for the New Views National Theatre playwriting competition trip. 

Due to cost, we will now be travelling to London by train rather than coach. 

We will be departing Brough Train Station on Wednesday 11 January 2023 at 08:36am and arriving at 

London Kings Cross Station at 11:06am - I have been assured that the group have been seated together 

with reserved seats. To avoid missing the train, we recommend that students arrive at Brough Train 

Station at 08:20am to register with myself and Miss Devine before making our way to the correct platform 

and boarding the train. On our return we will depart London Kings Cross at 6:48pm and are scheduled to 

arrive at Brough station at 9:08pm, where students will need to be collected. 

The day will entail a walking tour of London and its sights as we travel on foot to the National Theatre; 

students will therefore need to be dressed appropriately for both the weather and comfort whilst walking. 

Meals are not provided as part of the trip and students will therefore either need to bring their meals with 

them or bring money to purchase their food throughout the day. 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me by email: 

Stephanie.Muir@southhunsley.org.uk 

We look forward to seeing your child on Wednesday morning at Brough Train Station. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss S. Muir 

Teacher of English 

 

 

 

mailto:Stephanie.Muir@southhunsley.org.uk

